Electoral Report 2021

Since the last APCM in May 2021, the number of those on the Electoral Roll has increased to 53.
Two people have asked to be removed from the Electoral Roll.

We have had one death in 2022.

We have welcomed five new people.

Of the 53 on the Electoral Roll, 22 is resident in the Parish and 31 are non-resident.

The new list is at the back of the Church.
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